

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Sally Wall Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

30th January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are delighted that we received so many 'Commitment to Pay' responses and have now been able to confirm our booking for Poole museum to visit school to carry out the Iron Age workshops with the children.

The workshops will be taking place on Wednesday 12th February. We ask that on this day, children bring in warm coats, hats and gloves as well as sensible outdoor shoes, e.g. wellies or trainers, as they will be making use of our Iron Age roundhouse in the field.

We are hoping that the day will be interesting, exciting and informative and will be a great conclusion to our learning about Bearwood in the Iron Age. Please kindly fill in the slip below to confirm that you have made a contribution of £4 via Scopay (www.scopay.com/bearwood-poole) and return to your child's class teacher by Tuesday 11th February. Please contact the school office if you require any help with online payments.

Kind regards,

Mrs Mitson	Mrs Preston	Mr Longland	
Child's name:			
I have made a conti	ribution of £4 via Sco	opay for Poole museum's Iron Age worksho	p.
Signed:			















